Notice of Intent to Establish New Fees
Date: 12/8/2017: Proposed Fee Changes for Sign Standards - Planning and Development Services

In accordance with A.R.S. §9-499.15, notice of intent to establish new fees is hereby given. The Mayor
and Council of the City of Tucson will hold a meeting on February 6, 2017, to consider a proposed
Ordinance to modify the Unified Development Code’s Development Review Fee Schedule in the
Administrative Manual (Section 4-01.16). This includes the establishment of (1) a fee for permanent sign
permits and the establishment of (2) a blanket fee for the use of portable signs approved via the
portable master sign program.

This fee is being added as a result of the Sign Code Revision Project, recently adopted by the Mayor and
Council. For additional information regarding this project, please visit the following page:
https://www.tucsonaz.gov/pdsd/projects/sign-code-revision-project.

The schedule of the proposed new fees and a written report and/or data supporting the new fees is
available on the City’s website located here: https://www.tucsonaz.gov/info/proposed-fee-changes.
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